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Watts Remy

From: Laurie Dougherty <lauriedougherty@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 7:44 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Sen Courtney; Rep Clem
Subject: Support for SB 931 Forest Activity Electronic Reporting and Notification System

To: Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee 
 
Chair Dembrow and Members of the Committee, 
 
I urge you to pass SB 931 so that Oregonians living and working near 
industrial timber plantations will have  adequate notice of aerial herbicide 
spraying. Our state's residents need and deserve to know when herbicides 
are being applied nearby, as well as the kind and the method of application 
with sufficient time to ensure protection of their families, pets and 
livestock from dangerous chemicals. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this bill, 
Laurie Dougherty 
Salem, OR 97301 
 


